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Holiday cricket club for KS2 children 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

During October half term we have two afternoons of cricket happening on Tuesday 31st 

October and Thursday 2nd November 1pm to 3pm. 

 

Please complete the form below if your child is wanting to attend. Please indicate if they 

want to attend one or both sessions please. 

 

Regards 

 

Mrs Robson 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I would like my child to attend the cricket session on Tuesday 31st October  Yes/No 

(delete as appropriate). 

 

I would like my child to attend the cricket session on Thursday 2nd November   Yes/No 

(delete as appropriate). 

 

Child’s name:……………………………………………………..   class:……………………………………. 

 

Parent’s signature:………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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